February 5, 1975

On February 5, 1975 a Public Hearing was held at the Town Hall Meeting Room to present proposed changes to our subdivision ordinances.

The Hearting was called to order at 7:30 P. M. with no one present with the exception of the regular members of the Planning Board.

The Board voted unanimously to incorporate the proposed changes in our subdivision regulations.

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 P. M.

counsel suggested that the Planning Board explain the Flood Control Law at our next meetig on February 12. A notice to this effect will be sent to the Peterborough Transcript and notices will be posted on 2 public places in Town.

Meared Fully Secretary

* ration to be Published in Messinger instead of Peterbourge as entered in real of.

